George.Mayor

From:

Vergano, Chris <verganoc@waynetownship.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, April 5, 2022 9:46 PM

To:

Barbara Brummer

Cc:

George.Mayor; Councilman Iacobelli; Councilman Luisi; Councilman Pomianek; Councilwoman Puglisi; Councilwoman Roscio; Councilman Parmese; Scott Sherwood;

Ben Vilhauer; Damon Noe; Eric M. Olsen; Roetman, Tim; Wild, Cari [DEP]; Tietjen, Chris;

Roca, Barbara; Roetman, Tim

Subject:

Re: High Mountain Star

Attachments:

image001.gif; image002.png; Letter to Mayor George 4.5.22.pdf

Hi Barbara,

Thank you for your email. I want to remind you that you are a minority owner of High Mountain Park. As the majority owner of the property, the Township of Wayne stands behind the Mayor and the people of North Haledon and do not object to the placement of the star.

Please be guided accordingly.

Regards,

Chris

Christopher P. Vergano Mayor Township of Wayne

On Apr 5, 2022, at 12:41 PM, Barbara Brummer bbrummer@tnc.org wrote:

Dear Mayor George,

Please find attached, a response to your letters.

Barbara



Please Consider the Environment before printing this Email

Dr. Barbara Brummer

State Director

bbrummer@tnc.org (908) 955-0350 (973) 202-2834 (Cell)